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As I've said before, the process of redistricting should be completely non-partisan and best performed by an independent commission with
zero interference from any elected official.  Redistricting is about the census and is not an excuse for politicians to attempt to choose their
own voters.  Whether you be Democrat or Republican, DON'T TREAD ON REDISTRICTING!  

Sincerely 
Scott Roby
13923 W. 76th Circle

Lenexa Ks  66216
913.488.3768 

scottdroby@everestkc.net
Thu 11/18/2021 6:48 PM

To:Redistricting <Redistricting@KLRD.ks.gov>;

https://legemail.ks.gov/owa/#path=/mail
https://legemail.ks.gov/owa/#path=/mail
https://legemail.ks.gov/owa/#path=/mail

